L
UTILITY AUTHORY,

Pasco FGUA Utility System
6915 Perrine Ranch Road
New Port Richey, FL 34655
(727) 372-0115

Discontinue Direct Debit Form

| (we) authorize the Florida Governmental Utility Authority (FGUA) to cancel my (our)
automatic direct debit payments and understand that the direct debit request may
require up to 30 days or until the next billing cycle to process.

Customers with an emerging direct debit concern or issue requiring immediate
cancellation of their direct debit payments may contact the FGUA Customer Service
office at (727) 372-0115.

Please discontinue direct debit from the following account:

FGUA Account Number:

Account Holder’'s Name:

Address:

City and State:

Name of Financial Institution:

Account number:

Routing number:

Signature

Print Name

Date



